MAYOR OF LONDON

Gareth Bacon AM

Chairman
London Fire and Emergency Planning Authority
City Hall
The Queen's Walk
More London
London SE1 2AA

Date: 17 July 2015

Dear Gareth

LFEPA – Facilities Management Shared Service

Further to the correspondence you have recently exchanged with my Chief of Staff, please find enclosed a direction to the London Fire and Emergency Planning Authority (LFEPA) to enter into a facilities management shared service and please note that the authorisations set out in the direction need to be in place by the close of 24 July 2015.

I am also enclosing the decision form, Mayoral decision 1525, which gives the background to the decision and the rationale for it.

I am copying this letter to the LFEPA Vice-Chair, Dr Fiona Twycross AM, to the other LFEPA political leads, Darren Johnson AM and Councillor Stephen Knight AM, and to the London Fire Commissioner, Ron Dobson CBE.

Yours ever,

Boris JohnsonMayor of London